O tnei

26 October, 2023
Letter Ref: 15627-051
Scottish Power Plc,
320 St. Vincent Street,
Glasgow,
Scotland,
G2 5AD

Section 35 of the Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 (As Amended)

Coylton Greener Grid Park — Planning Application Submissions for the construction and operation of
a Greener Grid Park and associated infrastructure, land located to the east of the Coylton substation,
Colyton, Ayrshire, KA18 2RN.

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to inform you about the planning application that TNEI Services Ltd (TNEI) has submitted
to the East Ayrshire Council on behalf of Statkraft UK Ltd (the ‘Applicant’), for a Greener Grid Park (GGP)
development on land for which you both are the landowner in respect of where the underground cable
would be installed to connect the GGP to the substation. We are obliged to notify you about the
submission and do so by way of this letter and enclosed notice.

Coylton Greener Grid Park (GGP) is proposed on land located to the east of the Coylton substation,
Colyton, Ayrshire, KA18 2RN. This development would comprise of multiple containerised lithium-ion
(Li-ion) battery storage units, and associated equipment.

The application submission has been submitted to East Ayrshire Council via the e-Planning Portal
(application ref. 100647169) on 26/10/2023.

Should you have any queries or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

R sty

Ryan Llewellyn
MRTPI

Principal Consultant
ryan.llewellyn@tneigroup.co.uk
Tel: 0191 2111437

Enc.

Newcastle

7th Floor, West One
Forth Banks
Newcastle Upon Tyne
NE1 3PA
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